
Employer Deferments 

Tuition deferment is a benefit Crummer and Hamilton Holt provides students who receive 
tuition reimbursement from their employer.  The deferment agreement is between the student 
and Rollins – not between Rollins and the student’s employer. The student is responsible for 
the payment regardless of payment from the employer. 
 
 A new completed deferment form is due prior to the beginning of each and every term the 
student is approved to utilize this benefit. Late fees will be assessed if this form is not received 
before the first day of class and each month thereafter until the deferment form and/or 
payment is received.  
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